
 
 
 
1/15/20 
From: Anthony Beckman 
To: UR Research Admin Modernization Committee 

Subject: RAMC Meeting: Your feedback is important! 
 

Greetings RAMC, 

Thank you for attending our first RAMC meeting! We hope you found it informative. We also hope that 
you will grow to be as excited as we are about IORA as we further explore the capabilities of the system 
and our improved business processes. We are in this together to grow (and streamline!) our research 
administration capabilities at the UR. Meliora! 

Your feedback is important to us.  Please complete this brief (anonymous) survey so we can best keep 
you informed and ensure future sessions are a good use of your time. You can also reach us at 
iora@rochester.edu and don’t forget to visit the IORA website. 

Are you interested in being a super user? If yes, please sign up here! 

We will be scheduling future sessions, so please be on the lookout for those. 

Thank you! 
IORA Team 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_Hkx3kf1kynecWgo97&d=DwMFAg&c=4sF48jRmVAe_CH-k9mXYXEGfSnM3bY53YSKuLUQRxhA&r=AUvPgC7BGbVwcFG4L1UoZFMQNbi5IhefV8Lw5rj7-9pIqzi4mnzdxomyP_wehWzl&m=LNFanCJGPSnPU0F5Z5tuwCARBLn5dXa8li1-veMazAY&s=CwnGNdDxwz8qfLW1R3k0H22FJfbM5jBxLcbzVJPcV4Q&e=
mailto:iora@rochester.edu
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.rochester.edu_iora-2Dproject_grants_&d=DwMFAg&c=4sF48jRmVAe_CH-k9mXYXEGfSnM3bY53YSKuLUQRxhA&r=AUvPgC7BGbVwcFG4L1UoZFMQNbi5IhefV8Lw5rj7-9pIqzi4mnzdxomyP_wehWzl&m=LNFanCJGPSnPU0F5Z5tuwCARBLn5dXa8li1-veMazAY&s=00Q4_blvgx8D2urhw_bnPabPQE5ya0sMrum9Sf-kLI8&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_icEYgKTk2PANFPE59&d=DwMFAg&c=4sF48jRmVAe_CH-k9mXYXEGfSnM3bY53YSKuLUQRxhA&r=AUvPgC7BGbVwcFG4L1UoZFMQNbi5IhefV8Lw5rj7-9pIqzi4mnzdxomyP_wehWzl&m=LNFanCJGPSnPU0F5Z5tuwCARBLn5dXa8li1-veMazAY&s=O2EjrmUBY4vgnKK8nqEgJRERJ1C1lLDmVYGFYpeV-6A&e=

